MIDDLETOWN-
HARDENBURGH FIRE
DISTRICT
LEGAL NOTICE
ANNUAL ELECTION OF
MIDDLETOWN-
HARDENBURGH
FIRE DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE
that the Annual Election of the
Middletown- Hardenburgh Fire
District (which includes the
Village of Margaretville) will
take place on Tuesday,
December 10, 2024 between
the hours of 6:00 PM and 9:00
PM at the Margar%ville Fire
Station located on 1° floor, 77
Church Street, Margaretville,
NY for the purpose of electing
one Commissioner for a five-
year term, commencing on
January 1, 2025 and ending
December 31, 20209.

Candidates for the District
Office shall file their names
with the Secretary of the Fire
District, Barbara Funck, PO
Box 201, Margaretville, NY
12455, or email to
mnfiredistrict@gmail.com,
postmarked no later than
November 20, 2024.

Barbara Funck,
tire District Secretary



